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We celebrated our 100th day of kindergarten yesterday.  It was a day of math – counting, measuring, and weighing. The children enjoyed sharing their collections with each other. We made 100 crowns, drew and wrote about our collections, and read 100-Day books. Some children made 100-Day glasses, used our 100 stacking cups to build structures and created a loop chain with 100 paper loops.  A number of the children could be seen measuring in our classroom and looking for things that are 100 cm. Many children did 10 polka-dot paintings as well as making 100 “gumballs” using bingo daubers. 








This week we practiced our listening and observation skills by doing a directed drawing of an animal. During a directed draw the children have to listen and follow a step-by-step set of instructions to complete a drawing. They did an amazing job! Ask your child what animal we drew.





The children have been enjoying our Maker Centre. We are in need of items for it - things like empty Kleenex or just small boxes, yarn, ribbon, small pieces of fabric, paper towel rolls, egg cartons, etc.








This is just a reminder that our library day is Thursday. Please help your child to remember to bring his/her book back each week.





Mrs. Sandra


   	     MacDonald








This week in Math we practiced our understanding of the number ‘5’ and ‘6’. We did this by playing the Bear Cave game. Ask your child how we played it.








We are continuing to work on our Bear inquiry unit. The children have been working on finding answers to their three bear questions. They will be presenting their answers to the class over the next two weeks. Mrs. Sauer, our teacher-librarian, and I will be videotaping their Bear Reports in front of a ‘green screen’. 











